
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 24th September 2021 

 

School Diary 

Monday 27th September – Friday 1st October   

Week A 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 27th September Charity Cake Sale 

Tuesday 28th September 

Charity Cake Sale 

GCSE Business Guest 
Speakers 

Year 12 Meet the Form 
Tutor 4-5pm 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Wednesday 29th 
September 

Charity Cake Sale 

Creative Writing Club AX3 
12.25-12.55pm 

Thursday 30th September 

Charity Cake Sale 

KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 1st October 

Charity Cake Sale 

New York Trip Meeting 
for Students 10.30am  



 
 

Year 10 House Football 

6th Form Theatre Trip – 
Unity Theatre 7.30pm 

 

News 

Open Evening Student Helpers 
A big thank you to all the boys who helped in school 
last night, they were an absolute credit to themselves 
and to the school. Well done to all concerned. 
  

Sixth Form 
We are delighted to announce the appointment of 
our head prefect, James Hoey and his two deputy 
head prefects, Joe Egan and Jamie Gardner.  James, 
Joe and Jamie will be meeting next week to create a 
team of prefects who will then be responsible for 
working with all year groups on various activities in 
and out of school.  Any student who is interested in 
becoming a prefect should make themselves known 
to the team. 
 
Year 12 Meet the Form Tutor - This event is 
scheduled to take place on Tuesday 28th September, 
4-5pm.  All parents of students in Year 12 should have 
received a letter containing information about how to 
book their online appointments.  We are hoping that 
as many parents as possible will attend to enable us 
to give you an insight into how your son/daughter has 



 
 

settled into Sixth Form.  If you have not received your 
letter, please contact Mrs Brunton in the Sixth Form 
office or email datateam@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk. 
 
Bursary - All bursary applications should be in school 
by now and will be processed next week.  We are 
hoping for payments to begin w/c 11th October.  Any 
money owed will be backdated to 6th September. 
 

ON TRACK 
Recycle Week 
 

Wirral SEND Inspection 
Please see the attached letter from OFSTED. 
 

Home COVID Testing  
In line with current guidance, we will again be issuing 
home COVID test kits to our students, which should 
be used every Sunday and Wednesday.  Results can 
be reported to the NHS website using the link below.   

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 
 

CGSE Business Guest Speakers 
We have guest speakers visiting school to speak to 
our GCSE Business pupils about their businesses and 
how they were able to make them successful.  
Tuesday 28th September - Carleigh Bond from Forked 
Up and Beverly Dodd from Primal Stone.  

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result


 
 

Tuesday 5th October- Lenny Atherton from Dream 
Body Fitness and Cheryl Danher from A Touch of 
Elegance.  
 

PE 
House sport competitions start today with Year 11 
football.  
 
Football results all v Woodchurch 
Year 11 won 3 - 1 
Year 10 won 2 - 0 
Year 8 won 1 - 0 
Year 7 A drew 1 - 1 
Year 7 B drew 4 - 4 
 

New York Trip 
If you have not yet paid your balance in full, please 
ensure it is paid as soon as possible. Please ensure a 
copy of your son’s passport is emailed to 
PEtours@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk as soon as possible, 
along with confirmation of his visa waiver. 
 

Bicycle Safety 
Please ensure you continue to remind boys who cycle 
to school of the need to do so safely. Bicycles should 
not be ridden on pavements and the rules of the road 
must be observed for the safety of cyclists, other road 
users and pedestrians. 
 



 
 

Library 
As we continue to celebrate author Kevin Brooks, this 
week we are focusing on his novel Johnny Delgato: 
Private Detective.  When Johnny decides to become 
the detective of his local estate, he thinks he's got it 
all figured out.  However, things start to spiral out of 
control when he becomes tangled up in local gangs 
and discovers the name of the person who killed his 
dad.  Johnny is on a quest for the truth, but can he 
discover it before the gangs of the estate take over? 
This is a great, gritty and short read for our dyslexic, 
reluctant and struggling readers and is in the library 
now!  
 
Library Instagram: For all of the latest goings on in the 
library, plus book recommendations and more, follow 
@library_mosslands. 
 

Fundraising for Cancer Research UK 
All next week students will be raising money for 
Cancer Research UK by selling cakes during break and 
lunch.  
 

Text to Film Club 
This club begins next week. Students should see Mr 
Gouldson in AX7 for a ticket. 
 

  



 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at mosslands_art to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Care 

Commitment  

Challenge 


